
K-Culture Series
To increase community awareness of diversity in 
culture and values among Asian & Pacific 
Islanders, please join this 2-part (free and open to 
the public) Korean culture event.  

1. Korean Movie Night: “The End of April 
(Sawoleui-ggeut)” on March 30, 7:00-9:30 pm. 

2. Korean Movie Culture Discussion:  “The 
Power of K: How Korean Movies and Dramas 
Fascinate People” on April 6, 5:00-7:00 pm. 

Both at Recital Hall in the Landini Center for  
Performing & Fine Arts, ISU

Special Guest: Mr. Kwangbok Kim, the “The End of 
April” film director.

Please contact Fan.Zuo@indstate.edu for RSVP and 
Jacqueline.Shin@indstate.edu for questions. 
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